
On behalf of Sealey’s faculty and staff, I would like to extend a sincere welcome to our students, parents, volunteers, 

mentors and community members.  We are looking forward to a very positive and exciting school year.  Our doors are 

open and we welcome each of you!  The buzz and excitement of a new school year is always so much fun.  

There  are many ways you may stay connected to the happenings at Sealey:  

Join Sealey’s List Serv – please go to our website and look under Quick Links  

Friend me on Facebook – my Facebook name is “Sealey Principal Demetria Clemons” 

Newsletters – read all newsletters that come home with students  

Teacher Websites – please go to Sealey’s website to find the link  

Friend PTO on Facebook – their Facebook name is Sealey Elementary School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) 

 

Help us increase our Sealey Elementary Facebook “likes” on our WeatherSTEM site.  The school with the largest 

increase in “likes” on their WeatherSTEM Facebook page from September 1st—11th will win a set of KanoKit 

Computers. 

I am here to serve this GREAT SCHOOL COMMUNITY and looking forward to another wonderful school year!  

 

Demetria  

Mrs. C lemons  Corner  

 

 

September: 

7th—Labor Day Holiday 

8th—Parent Portal Opens 

11th—Chuck E Cheese Share Night 

15th—Red Elephant Share Night 

16th—Progress Reports go home 

17th—5:30 SAC Meeting 

23rd—Fall Holiday 

29th—6:00 PTO Meeting, Blue Pop Money Due 

30th—Sealey Market Open 

 

 

 

 

October: 

2nd—Blue Pop Day 

7th—Chick Fil A Spirit Night 

9th—4th grade DOJO Party 

12th—Bedford & Malphurs field trip to Fire Station 

13th—PICTURE DAY, Wyatt field trip to Fire Station,  

           4th grade field trip to Jr. Museum 

14th—Kelly & Howard field trip to Fire Station, STEM Day 

15th—End of 1st nine weeks, 1st nine weeks AR Celebration 

16th—Teacher Planning Day 

Principal - Demetria Clemons, Assistant Principal - Terri Martin September 4, 2015 

Seal News 

Office: 488-5640, Extended Day: 413-9104 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Title 1 news: 

Being a title 1 school, it is my responsibility to notify parents if I hire a teacher 

that is not Highly Qualified.  

I am pleased to report that ALL of Sealey’s Teachers are Highly Qualified.  

All of our teacher’s email addresses 

are available on the  

Sealey website. 

www.leonschools.net/Sealey  

“The Leon County School District does not discriminate against any person on the basis of 

sex (including transgender status, gender nonconforming, and gender identity), race, age, color, ethnicity, national origin, religion, pregnancy, marital status, 

disability, sexual orientation, or genetic information.” 



FRIDAYS ARE SPIRIT DAYS… 

Wear your Sealey shirt or  Sealey Colors 

Students may not be dropped off in the lower parking lot 

Student drop off begins at 7:45am 

Tardy Bell rings at 8:30am 

Breakfast ends at 8:20am 

Dismissal begins at 2:50 and supervision ends at 3:20 

All visitors and those coming to sign a student out must check in at the office with a photo 

ID 

Changes in afternoon dismissal will only be accepted for emergencies  

Please make sure our office stays up to date on phone number changes 

Join Sealey’s List-Serv 

Go to Sealey’s Homepage at 

www.leonschools.net/sealey and 

select List Serv under Quick Links 

We are happy to have ELL (English Language Learners)  

students in the following classes:  

Haley Byers, Larina Cornileus, Marhonda Howard, Kathleen Plato and Kason Reed  

According to Florida Statute 1012.42, these teachers will be in the process of taking ESOL classes to  

complete their ESOL certification. 

                    

For the safety of all our  

students, please end all calls and/

or text messages prior to entering 

the drop off/pick up circle. 

MEDIA CENTER  

MESSAGE 

Renaissance Parent Connection 

If you have not signed up for the Renaissance 

Parent Connection, please check with your 

child’s teacher.  This online connection will 

allow you and anyone else that you designate an 

opportunity to get immediate feedback when 

your child takes an Accelerated Reader (AR) 

quiz. 

Library Books 

Parents please help your children remember to 

return their library books on time. All books are 

on loan for a seven-day period and can be re-

newed once. Students in grades 3-5 who check 

out SSYRA (Sunshine State Young Readers 

Award) books can check them out for two 

weeks max.  You are also reminded that as par-

ents, you may check out up to seven books from 

the media center.  

 

2015 – 2016 Sunshine State Young Readers 

Award Books 

 

Students who are in the third, fourth, or fifth 

grades can earn a $25 gift card at the end of the 

school year if they read and pass all of the AR 

quizzes for the SSYRA books with a 70% or 

higher score. Students should check with their 

teachers prior to reading and quizzing on any of 

the SSYRA books. The list of the 2015 – 2016 

SSYRA books is below: 

Athlete vs. Mathlete  

W.C. Mack 

 

Blast Off!  

Nate Ball 

 

Eight Keys  

Suzanne LaFleur 

 

Fortunately, the Milk  

Neil Gaiman 

 

The Fourteenth Goldfish  

Jennifer Holm 

 

Freaky Fast Frankie Joe  

Lutricia Clifton 

The Hero’s Guide to Saving Your Kingdom  

Christopher Healy 

 

The Hypnotists  

Gordon Korman 

 

Kizzy Ann Stamps 

Jeri Watts 

 

Nerd Camp 

Elissa Brent Weissman 

 

Olivia Bean, Trivia Queen  

Donna Gephart 

 

Pie 

Sarah Weeks 

 

A Snicker of Magic 

Natalie Lloyd 

 

Three Times Lucky 

Sheila Turnage 

 

White Fur Flying 

Patricia MacLachlan 


